
VALLEY CENTER POP WARNER SPONSORSHIP 

 

VCPW Families, this season, we will be requiring a team sponsorship, each team will be given a 
$500 minimum. This sponsorship will help with various items throughout the season and to help 
keep our registration fees lower than most of our neighboring organizations. With the $500 
minimum sponsorship each team will receive VCPW apparel, Breast Cancer Awareness Socks & 
Mouthpieces as well as end of season trophies and other items needed throughout the season.  

Please reach out to different businesses and family members to help reach this goal. You can 
refer donors to the attached sheet that shows the suggested donation amounts and what 
advertisement and recognition each business will receive based on their donation amount, this 
sheet is also available on the vcpopwarner.com website.  

 

Any football team reaching $1250 total for their team sponsorship will get a pizza & root beer 
float party! 

The sponsorships are due by AUGUST 28th in order to prepare any banners for the start of the 
season. Any sponsorships submitted after this date will have a banner made as soon as possible 
and displayed at the next home game.  

Thank you for your continued support of our players! 

-Checks can be made payable to VCPW, receipts available to businesses upon request.  
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